
SOUTH AFRICAN IIIGH COMMISSION
CONSULAR SECTION

22 FEBRUARY 2OO2

Mr S Wolfrum
25 Landsdown Grove
Neasden
LONDON NWlO 1PL

Dear Sir

GENERAL REQUEST OF INVESTIGATION OF OUTSTANDING RESPONSE

Your letter dated 07 February 2002 in the above regard refers.

Please be advised that your letters have been referred to our
Administration Section as it is no longer a matter for the Gonsular Section
(Department of Home Affairs)'

Kindly be informed that you can either forward any correspondence
relating to the above via our office or write directly to the Minister
(Administration).

Kind regards

OFFICER

SQ{JAR.E,
ÀIIDRESS: 15 WHITEI{ALL, LONDON S}V1

Tel:020 7925 8901 Fax: 020 7930 1510

Public ÉIours: Monday - Friday 8:45am- 12.45pm
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